
Hello, 
 
I am taking the time to write to you regarding the Facility Revitalization Grant Program for Licensed 
Home Childcares. I am a licensed home childcare provider in Clay County, MN.  I have been licensed for 
14 years. I have been a recipient of this grant program and the funds have been appreciated. I have 
been able to replace the floor coverings in part of my house due to wear and tear of running my licensed 
home childcare business.  With the rising costs of the economy I would not have been able to afford to 
replace the floor coverings without the help of this grant.  Please consider renewing/retaining this grant 
program to help us home childcare providers stay in business so we can offer a quality environment and 
quality care for families and children to come to everyday. 
 
Again please consider keeping this grant program so that we can be able to keep operating our small 
business of licensed home childcare.  Thank you for your time. 
 
April Berreth 
Licensed Home Childcare Provider  
Moorhead, MN  
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